U.S. EMBASSY ATHENS

Embassy Officers John Thompson and Robert Bond briefed 700 undergraduates, faculty and family
participating in a “Semester at Sea” upon their arrival to Piraeus Port yesterday morning. The students
represent 246 American colleges and universities and are passing through Greece as part of this study
abroad program which combines cultural immersion with academic coursework.

http://www.semesteratsea.org/destinations/

15/07/2013



